
 

                Year 1 Homework Letter–Friday 11th November 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend,  

 
       Year 1 Team 

 

English 
This week we have continued using the book 
‘Sidney, Stella and the Moon’. We have 
collected information and written our own 
information booklet full of fun moon facts. We 
compared and looked at other information 
books – what facts do they have and what do 
we need to know? 
 

                         
 
Homework 
Reading books will be changed 3 times a week 
on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please 
read with your child every evening if you are 
able for 10-15 minutes. The children have also 
chosen a book from the school library which 
will be changed weekly. Please remember to 
return these. 
Spellings- please get your child to practise the 
spellings that are in their homework book 
linked to the phoneme that we have been 
doing this week- ‘ear’. 

                          
          
 
 
 
 

Diary 
Year One phonics talk – Tuesday 15th November 
3.30-4.15 
Inset day – Friday 25th November.  
Parent and Carer Evenings- 28th – 30th 
November 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal - Monday 5th 
December, 2.00 – 3.00pm 
Nativity Performances - Tuesday 6th December 
and Wednesday 7th December 
Last day of Autumn term – Friday 16th 
December 
 

 Maths 
This week we have been learning about number 
bonds to 10 e.g. 1+9=10, 2+8=10, 3+7=10, 4+6=10 
etc. 
What is the whole? What are the parts?  Does 
the whole always stay the same?  How can you 
partition the whole?  Do the parts stay the 
same or change? 
Homework 
Please listen to this song about number bonds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lD9tjBUiXs
0 and then complete the attached sheet. Can 
you recall the number bonds by heart? 
  

Operation Christmas Child 
As part of our ‘Love Project’ for the Autumn 
term we are asking families to support 
Operation Christmas Child. This is a project of 
Samaritan’s Purse, a Christian international 
relief organisation. Through Operation 
Christmas Child, Samaritan’s Purse aims to 
provide children affected by war, poverty, 
natural disaster or famine with shoeboxes filled 
with small toys, hygiene items, and school 
supplies. We have provided each class with five 
Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes. We are 

asking for children to bring in a couple of items 
suitable for boys or girls between the ages of 5 
and 9 to fill these boxes. Please look on the 
Samaritan’s Purse website for ideas of 
donating:  https://www.samaritans-
purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-
child/ 
Items needed by Monday 14th November please. 
  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lD9tjBUiXs0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lD9tjBUiXs0
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/

